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August 6, 1948
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NT)Dear doctor Minton:

UU

MCH:pri

EDWARD A. MC LAUGHLIN, M. O.

director

William ninton, 
Boston dispensary 
Boston, Mass.

DIVISION OF LABORATORIES

HAROLD E. PEARSON, ACTING CHIEF

w •' k

would you kindly examine the enclosed section of 
gasserian ganglion from a dog for evidence of rabies. 
This dog was killed immediately after biting and 
the head sent to this laboratory.

Beparimnit nf Bralil)
STATE OFFICE BUILDING

PROVIDENCE 2

Yours truly,

J; R
MALCOLM 0. HlNCRLlJEE
Principal nacteriolORist'

% , ■ - I



august 9, 1948.

Dear hr. Hinchliffe:

Very truly yours,

Chief

&r. iiulcolm C. Hinchliffe, Principal bacteriologist 
hhode Island Department of Health 
Division of Laboratories 
State Office building 
Providence 2, Rhode Island

'Ae have examined the section of gasserian 
ganglion, laboratory Jo. B-48-015, which you sent us, and 
it showed no histologic evidence of rabies.

ftm. A. Hinton, V..D., 
ftassermann Laboratory

hereafter, rill you kindly send any slides 
to me at 281 Louth Lt., Jamaica Plain, rather than to the 
Boston Dispensary Laboratory.


